FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 12th STREET SW
WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU PROCESSING ENGINEER: Joseph Szczesny
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2700
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/media/radio/audio-division MAIL STOP: 1800B2-JBS

INTERNET ADDRESS: Joseph.Szczesny@fcc.gov

November 21, 2016

Martha Whitman, Licensee
Isleta Radio Company

809 Wellesley NE
Albuquerque, NM 87106

Re:  Isleta Radio Company (IRC)
KRKE(AM), Milan, New Mexico
Facility Identification Number: 22391
Construction Permit: BP-20151123BZF

Dear Ms. Whitman:

This letter is in reference to: the above-captioned minor change application filed by IRC
to change site, frequency, city of license (Milan to Eldorado, New Mexico), power, and
efficiency; and the October 18, 2016, letter requesting an additional 180 days to amend.

Accordingly, further action on the application will be withheld for the next 180 days to
allow time to amend. Failure to respond or amend within this time period will result in the
dismissal of the application pursuant to Section 73.3568 of the Commission’s rules.

Sincerely,
6on Nguye
Supervisory Engineer

Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Don Davis, Technical Consultant (via e-mail only)



